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Upcoming School 
Holidays 

Mardi Gras  
Feb 8 -12 

Teacher PD 
Mar 11 (1/2 day for students) 

Spring Break  
Mar 21-28 

Teacher PD 
May 20 (1/2 day for students) 

Mark your calendars!

Check us out . . .  
Marching Warriors 

Parade Schedule for 2016 
You can see the award-winning 
Marching Warriors in the 
following parades this Carnival 
Season (all are following the Uptown 
Route): 
Krewe of  Cleopatra   
Fri., 1/29  6:30 p 

Knights of  Sparta      
Sat., 1/30  6:00 p 

Krewe of  Alla           
Sun., 1/31  2:00 p 

Krewe of  Iris           
Sat., 2/6     11:00 a 

Krewe of  Proteus     
Mon., 2/8   5:15 p 
Don’t forget to cheer the Marching 
Warriors on as they go by!                                 
###

BESE Renews FCWCS Charter Six Years
January 25, 2016 

Dear Fannie Family, 

A few weeks again I penned a message to you regarding 
renewal of  our charter to operate.  

It is with great pleasure that I can now advise you that the 
Board of  Secondary & Elementary Education (BESE) has 
granted us the renewal to operate six more years under the 
Board of  Directors known as C.L.A.S.S. (Community 
Leaders Advocating Student Success). Based on our most 
recent School Performance Scores (SPS), we earned–with a 
curve–a letter grade of  C.  

We will continue to develop as a learning institution until 
we can earn a letter grade of  A. I believe everything we 
need to make this happen is already in place–a talented 
staff, a wealth of  resources to use, a supportive BOD, 
parents who believe in our mission, and students who want 
to be successful!  

Thank you for your confidence by allowing us to nurture 
your child socially, physically, and academically. 

Sincerely,  
Kelly S. Batiste 
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2nd Quarter 

100 Club Members 
The following second floor (Grades 5-8) students 

have earned a perfect score of  100 on the 
Responsibility Trackers for the entire 2nd 

Quarter!  Perfect behavior . . .  Wow!
Congratulations for being outstanding Warriors. 

Mr. Foy 
1. Jaylin Clark 
2. Naja Haley 
3. Janice Johnson 
4. Anastasia Jones 
5. Mighal Martinez 
6. Jessica Morris 
7. Shania Regis 

Ms. Voorhies 
1. Istvan Gayton 
2. Jaliel Jackson 
3. Iyana Jones 
4. David Norwood 
5. Amiracle Williams 

Mr. Walls 
1. Alexis Williams 

Ms. Ebanks 
1. Byron Hall 
2. Rayvin Harris 
3. Christopher Marsh 

Ms. Ward 
1. Oluchi Emukah 
2. Gabriel Moore 
3. Imani Rogers 
4. Nicholas Thomas 

Ms. Goddard 
1. Chardonney Smith 
2. Lyric Williams 

Ms. Simmons 
1. Kapricheia Lewis 

2 Q Top Scholars - 4.0 GPA 
Principal’s Honor 

Class of  2027 
1. Mariah Edwards 
2. Maci Edwards 
3. Kaniyah Sanson 
4. Sydnei Smith 
5. Brennen Tardy 

Class of  2026 
1. Tyren Donaldson 
2. Jonas Livas 
3. Brooklyn London 
4. Carl Reed 
5. Imany Roches 

Class of  2025 
1. Mi’netra Gobernado 
2. Ty’tiana Jones 
3. Akeem Murph 
4. Dakarai Norwood 
5. Brian Turner 

Class of  2023 
1. Istvan Gayton 
2. David Norwood 
3. Shaci Ventura-Guevara 

Class of  2021 
1. Byron Hall 
2. Imani Rogers 

Class of  2020 
1. Kapricheia Lewis 

A Honors - 3.5 - 3.9 GPA 

Class of  2027 
1. Simari Ceasar 
2. Ahmaj Edwards 
3. Chyna Everett 
4. Tanarina Fefie 
5. Deloné Gaston 
6. Cassidy Gibson 

A Honors (continued) 

Class of  2026 
1. Kaylie Alexander 
2. Ty’Quine Lewis 
3. Malik Martin 
4. Deavon Moore 
5. Bryce Sanders 
6. Emme Vera 
7. Darion Walker 
8. Jaden Williams 
9. Horizon Jones 
10. Jacques Robichaux 
11. Aneciah Smith 
12. Aniyah Smith 
13. Lacey Stigler 
14. Allure Tumblin 
15. Jozzae Vaughn 
16. Hezekiah Williams 

Class of  2025 
1. Geor’nae Baham 
2. Vernell Brown 
3. Tyrese Brumfield 
4. Asia Davis 
5. Genayia Leslie 
6. Coy Marshall 
7. Kameron Matthews 
8. Cherly Rivera  

Class of  2024 
1. Damon Butler 
2. Makaiyah Evans 
3. Donté Martin 
4. Breianna Matthews 
5. Warria Page 

Class of  2023 
1. Alvionce Jones 
2. Devin Kelly 
3. Jordon Livas 
4. Domonick Sentino 
5. Jerome Tyler 
6. A’Miracle Williams 

Class of  2020 
1. India Davis
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Message From the Desk of   
Nurse Cheryl Robichaux, R.N., B.S.N. 

Thanks to all the staff  and parents who 
donated blood to the Red Cross on January 
6th. We had 15 donors who contributed to 
this worthwhile cause. 

Have you had your family immunized against the flu? February 
has been predicted to be the peak season for the New Orleans 
area for this yearly malady–just in time for the thousands coming 
in for Mardi Gras. 

Each year 5-20% of  the US population is affected. Seniors, 
young children, pregnant women, and people with certain health 
conditions are at the greatest risk. The Center for Disease 
Control says the best way to prevent getting the flu is to get a 
vaccination each year. See your doctor. 

One of  the health awareness concerns for the month of  January 
is National Radon Action Month. Radon can’t be seen, smelled 
or tasted, but it could be present in your home at dangerous 
levels. It is the leading cause of  lung cancer in nonsmokers in the 
USA. Visit the US Environmental Protection Agency’s website 
for additional information (www.epa.gov).                ### 

Report Card 
Conferences 
(4 - 6 p.m.) 

Wed., October 21 

Wed., January 6 

Wed., March 30 

Thurs., May 26 (Time: 
TBA) 

PTO 
Meetings 
(6 - 7 p.m.) 

Wed., Sept. 23 
Wed., Nov. 18 

Wed., February 17 

Wed., May 4 

State Law requires that 
elementary and middle 
school students must be 
present at least 167 days 
of  the 177 school days to 
be eligible for promotion 
to the 
next 
grade.    
###

2015-2016 
Progress Reports 

September 16 
November 18 
January 25 

April 18 

(Progress Reports are sent home 
via students)

Is your Warrior 
scheduled to attend a 
field trip? A school ID 
will be needed! 
Purchase your child’s picture ID 
card, complete with lanyard for 
wearing. 

$5.00 

From the Office of  
Principal/CEO Batiste  

Effective 
Immediately . . .   

FCWCS students 
are no longer 
allowed to bring 
bottled water and/
or reusable bottles 
to school. 
Thank you. 
###

School Sweatshirts for 
Sale @ FCWCS . . .  
Great for the cool 
mornings! Children sizes 
$15.00; Adult sizes $20.00. 
(Cash or Money Orders only) 
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Parents and Guardians . . .   

There’s a lot of  information stored in those backpacks! Don’t let an important message slip by . . . 

Check those backpacks, especially on Wednesday nights. We’ve sent home important info and we want to be sure you get 
to see it! 

Stay on top of  things! Be informed by reading the Warrior News, explore the school’s website and check your 
child’s school folder each Wednesday for news about our school and your child’s academic progress. ###

Parents who read the Warrior News are in the know! Are you?  
Ms. Chantell Martin, mother of  Corey and Taylor, read the last issue.  Corey and Taylor 
were able to choose prizes from Mrs. Batiste’s treasure box. See page 5 after reading this 
issue to enter your scholars.      ###

    

Effective Jan. 1st, 
the East New Orleans 
Regional Library has 

extended days and hours . . . 
Open 7 days per week! 
5641 Read Blvd. 70127 

10 am - 8 pm, Mon.- Thurs. 
10 am - 5 pm - Fri. & Sat. 

1 pm - 5 pm, Sun. 
It’s FREE! 

Visit for books, computer 
usage, music, movies, 
research, homework 

assistance, tax assistance, 
story time, career workshops 

etc. 
504.596.0200 

www.neworleanspubliclibrary.org

Dryades Branch (Colored) of  the New Orleans Public Library 
(1915-1965) 

Before desegregation, even the library system in New Orleans had limited access for  African 
Americans. New Orleans had about six public libraries in the first decade of  the 20th century.  

There was only one branch of  the library system where blacks could borrow books in the city 
of  New Orleans. That was the Dryades Street branch of  the New Orleans Public Library, 
located at 1924 Philip Street. Blacks were not able to visit the main library (then at Lee Circle) 
or any of  its branches. The one exception to this rule–black lawyers could use the reference 
law books, but were not allowed to check out any books for pleasure reading. A library for 
“colored” patrons was needed during this era of  Jim Crow. 

The Dryades Street Branch was constructed in 1915 at a cost of  $25,000. It was financed by 
steel magnate Andrew Carnegie, who at the time was building scores of  libraries all around 
the USA (his philanthropic foundation exists to this day–giving us the “seed money” for 
everything from Pell Grants to Sesame Street). Among the world’s wealthiest men, Carnegie 
was prodded by Tulane University Professor James Hardy Dillard (the namesake of  Dillard 
University) to pledge money for the construction of  a library and its furnishings for the 
“colored” citizens of  New Orleans. The land the building sits on was donated by the city of  
New Orleans. 

On Saturday, October 24, 1915, the Dryades Street Library was dedicated. Henry M. Gill, the 
city librarian, called upon the every black civic leader in attendance to speak to the large 
audience there that day. The building’s auditorium, for 50 years, would host African 
Americans of  note visiting the city–Carter G. Woodson (1939) and Paul Robeson (1942)–to 
name two. 

It would be almost 40 years before the system would construct another branch for blacks in  
New Orleans. In 1954, the Nora Navra Branch at 1902 St. Bernard Ave. was opened to 
accommodate the reading needs of  citizens downtown. This occurred just as the 1954  
Brown v. the Board of  Education Supreme Court decision made Jim Crow Laws illegal.  

The Dryades Branch now sits empty, heavily damaged in 1965 by Hurricane 
Betsy. It is now a local historical landmark and owned by the Dryades St. YMCA. 
It was rededicated in 1994 to return it to its original use as a community resource. 
### 

Sources: 
neworleanspubliclibrary.org;  
writers.net; creolegen.org.

Using the library wasn’t always so easy . . .  it is now. Visit often!

http://neworleanspubliclibrary.org
http://writers.net
http://neworleanspubliclibrary.org
http://writers.net
http://www.neworleanspubliclibrary.org
http://www.neworleanspubliclibrary.org
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                 Cut me out and send me back to school within 2 school days. Save this issue to keep abreast of  all the good things happening at  
Fannie C. Williams Charter School. 

I’ve read the January 2016 issue of Warrior News . . .  
please enter my child in this month’s drawing for the 2015-2016 school year! 

Student’s Name _____________________________________________ Grade ______  Rm. No. _____ 
                                                          please write legibly 

Parent’s Name _______________________________________ Parent’s Signature __________________________________

Pencils for Sale! 
(never send your Warrior to school without two or three) 

Warriors should never leave home without their 
tools–books, paper, and pencils! But if  you 
couldn’t get to the store to restock pencils at your 
home, we sell them daily. 

The school’s library sells them every morning 
(before class) in the gym. They are .25 each. Ms. 
LeBlanc or Ms. Theard will have them on hand. 
###

Afterschool Program 
is in session  

Monday through 
Thursday 
3:30 p.m. 

to 5:30 p.m. 

There is no Afterschool Session 
on Friday– 

All students are dismissed at  
3:15 p.m.  
SHARP! 

We love Box Tops for Education. Please clip 
them and send them to us at FCWCS! Thanks.

FCWCS is a NO Pen or 
Mechanical (Lead) Pen 

Zone 

Please DO NOT purchase 
ink pens or mechanical pens 
for students. Ink pens have 
been used to mark the walls. 
Lead pencil’s lead are found 
all over the floor, making it 
difficult to keep our floors 
clean. Students should only 
use No. 2 lead pencils at 
school (see page 11 of  the 
Family Handbook).  ###

Deans Sisco & Daigle 
say . . . 
“Remember riding 
the school bus is a 
PRIVILEGE, not a 
right.” 

Misbehaving on the bus 
will result in lost of  the 
privilege . . . Parents, 
your child’s 
transportation then 
becomes your 
responsibility. Speak to 
them  about their 
behavior on the school 
bus–it’s important!  
###

Earrings ARE NOT allowed on 
boys at FCWCS. Female students wearing 
earrings should wear studs or nickel-sized hoops.  

Nose rings or visible body piercings or not 
acceptable articles for our students. Parents are 
asked to refer to page 15 in the Family Handbook 
for additional information. ###
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Did you read this issue of  Warrior News? It was prepared especially for parents and friends of  FCWCS! 
We’ve got a monthly drawing for a prize for those Warriors whose parents send this coupon (within 2 school days of  receiving the WN) back after 

reading these pages for important information about our great school! 
Cut this part of  the page, fill out the back side (pg. 6) and return it to school to enter the drawing. SAVE the rest of  the WN. 

Keep the Warrior News to stay abreast of  FCW Charter’s activities for this Winter! 
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Parents/Guardians of   
8th Graders 

 Budget for  
2015-2016 Activities 

(HBCU Tour to Atlanta & May’s 
Closing Activities) 

$200.00 
Due: Fri., March 15, 2016 

Payments of  $50.00 due Dec. 15, Jan. 15, 
Feb. 15 & Mar. 15 

Questions or Concerns? Call Mrs. T. 
Daigle @504.373.6228 

Teaching Our Warriors Compassion . . .  

Girl Scout Troop #41296 & the 
Student Council Team for 

Second Harvesters Food Bank 
 Community Food Drive 

January 19th - February 26th 

We’re trying to feed families in our 
community . . . can you help us out? 

Parents can you send your Warrior to school 
with the following non-perishable donations? 

Pre-K 
Canned Corn 

Kindergarten 
Canned Peas 

1st Grade 
Package Beans or Canned Beans 

2nd Grade  
Mashed Potatoes 

3rd Grade 
           Rice/Boxed 

Rice 

4th Grade 
Canned Soups 

5th Grade 
Canned Fruit/Vegetables 

Middle School (Grades 6, 7, 8) 
Any Canned Food or Boxed Food Item 

Thank you for supporting this endeavor. ### 

Books are very expensive. Help us maintain our 
school’s library! 

School Library Books 
 are loaners . . .  

Please ensure your child returns the book 
borrowed from the school’s library on its 
due date and in the same condition it was 

lent! Send them back in plastic bags to 
protect them from inclement weather. 

Thanks. ###

School is not always about the knowledge 
that comes from books . . .  

Developing Character Traits of  
Responsibility 
Counselor Edmond has been 
developing a program where 
character traits of  responsibility are 
taught. 

Developing a child’s character is 
important–perfecting a child’s 
ethical values. Most authorities in 
the field have singled the following 
six traits as the pillars of  character. 
Think about them carefully and you 
will find our school’s behavioral 
mantra, the 4Ps (prompt, polite, 
prepared, productive)–incorporated 
in them. 

A Warrior with character is . . .  
1. Trustworthy (honest, reliable, 

loyal . . .); 
2. Respectful (follows the Golden 

Rule, considerate, doesn’t use 
foul language, possesses good 
manners . . . ); 

3. Responsible ( has self  control, 
accountable for his actions, 
plans ahead, has 
perseverance . . . );  

4. Fair (plays by the rules, treats 
others with fairness . . . );  

5. Caring (shows compassion and 
empathy for others . . . );  

6. A Good Citizen (does what 
they can to make their 
community and school better, 
volunteers, respects authority, 
good neighbor . . . ). Is this the 
child you’re raising? We hope so! 
Help us to develop all our 
students into adults that we can 
be proud of.            ###
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Quarter Exams 
2015-2016 

1st Q 
October 5-7 

2nd Q 
December 14 -16 

3rd Q 
March 7 - 9 

4th Q 
May 9 - 10 (Grade 8) 

May 16-17 (all except 8)

Uniforms are 
WORN everyday @ 

FCWCS 

All Warriors are expected  to 
arrive at school in full uniform 
each day– royal blue polo-
styled shirt with school 
emblem on chest (gold for 
grades 6-8); khaki pants or 
skirt; black belt; white or black 
socks; black, white or white & 
black shoes.  

Outerwear (jackets, sweaters, 
sweatshirts) must be “Fannie” 
blue to be worn in the 
building. See handbook for 
additional info.  ###

EVERY 8th Grade Parent needs 
to do this NOW! 

Time is running out to submit your 
child’s OneApp for the 2016-2017 
academic year! 

We still have a few 8th graders who 
have not turned in their completed 
OneApp for next year. Have you 
submitted yours to FCWCS’s office? 

The time to do it is now! 
The MAIN Round has begun. 
Opening November 2nd, it will 
close on February 26th. 

On February 26th, the Standard 
Window will end. During the week 
of  April 4th, results will be issued 
by letter. 

Students wishing to apply to schools 
with academic requirements should 
have completed and submitted their 
app by Friday, December 18th.  

Parents should encourage their child to 
choose their top 8 choices for 9th 
grade (in order of  their preference). 
This increases your chance of  
attending a school of  your choice. 
Apply early while the seats are 
plentiful. 

Waiting to the last round can cause 
disappointment–having to enroll 
where there are available seats.  ###

Will there be a seat in the high 
school of  your child’s dream next 
year?

Parents, do you have a relative or friend moving back 
to New Orleans and trying to get a child into public 
schools? Please let them know about the Family 
Resource Centers to begin their registration process. 
The centers will advise them of  what schools have 
openings in the grade levels needed. 

Family Resource Centers 
New Orleans East 
FRC @ GW Carver Prep Academy 
7301 Dwyer Road, NOLA 70126 

Westbank  
FRC @ OPSB Central Office 
3520 Gen. DeGaulle Dr., Suite 1101 
NOLA 70114 

Uptown Location 
FRC @ Crocker Elementary 
2300 Gen. Taylor St., NOLA 70115 

All Centers are open Mon. - Thurs,  
8 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. and 8 a.m. - NOON on Fridays. 

Parents will needed the following documents to 
register a child: 
• Guardian/Parent ID 
• Proof  of  residency 
• Final report card 
• Birth Certificate 

Occasionally, the Centers will be closed on days 
not previously designated. It is a good idea to call 
ahead (877.343.4773).     ### 

             -7-

Visit the website  

www.EnrollNOLA.org 

for information regarding registering 
students for public schools in New Orleans! 
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Upcoming Campus Happenings 
January 2016 
  1 Winter Break,  
     NO SCHOOL 
  4  Staff  & Students Return 
      from Winter Break 
  4  3rd Quarter Begins 
  4-8 Starbase (5th Grade) 
  6 2nd Quarter Report Card 
     Conferences, 4 - 6 p.m. 
  8 2nd Q Awards Day 
  8 PBIS Experience (2nd Q) 
 18 MLK, Jr. Birthday, NO 
      SCHOOL 
19 FCWCS Girl Scout Troop #41296 &  
     Student Council Food Drive Begins 
 21 SMARS (Student Mentor 
      Academic Review Sessions) 
 25 3rd Q Progress Reports 
      Issued 
25 NASA Presentation, 6-8 Grades 
27 3rd Quarter Progress Reports Issued 
29  Warrior Store Open 
29 Krewe of  Cleopatra Parade- 6:30 pm 
30 Krewe of  Sparta Parade-6:00 pm 
31 Krewe of  Alla-2:00 pm 
February 2016 
 1-5  iReady Diagnostic 3 
 5  Black History Quiz Bowl, 
      Grades 3-8 
 6 Krewe of  Iris-11 am 

 8 Krewe of  Proteus-5:15 pm 
 8-12  Mardi Gras Break,  
         NO SCHOOL 
 17 PTO Meeting, 6-7 p.m. 
 18 SMARS (Student Mentor 
     Academic Review Sessions) 
 19 iReady Celebration 
 19 HBCU (Historical Black 
      Black Colleges & 
     Universities) Step Show 
   22-24 ANET Interim  
       Assessment (A3) 
   26 Girl Scout & Student Council Food  
        Drive Ends 
   26 Annual Black History Prog. 
   26 Warrior Store Open 
March 2016 
   7-9  3rd Quarter Exams 
   10 Pictures with the Bunny 
10 STEAM Family Night 
11  1/2 day for students 
11 3rd Quarter Ends (44) 
14 4th Quarter Begins 
17 Founder’s Day Special Luncheon 
18 Pelican’s Training Camp 
20-22 HBCU 8TH Grade Tour, Atlanta 
21-28 Spring Break, NO SCHOOL 
23 Fannie C. Williams Birthday (1882-1980) 
29-31 Annual Spring Scholastic Book Fair 
31 SMARS (Student Mentor Academic     
     Review Sessions) 

April 2016 
 8 3rd Quarter Awards Presentation 
 8 3rd Quarter PBIS Experience 
18 4th Quarter Progress Reports Issued 
22 Donuts for Dads 
18-22 Annual Spring Scholastic Book Fair 
25-29 State Standardized Testing 
21 SMARS 
May 2016 
2-6 Staff  Appreciation Week 
2-6 iReady Diagnostic 4 
   4 PTO Meeting, 6-7 pm 
   5 Promotion Pictures (Grades Pre-K, K, 
      and 8) 
   6 Muffins for Moms 
  9-10 8th Grade Final Exams 
 13 Annual Spring Bling 
 16-17 4th Quarter Exams (Grades Pre-K 
          through 7) 
 19 Last Day for Afterschool Program 
 19 Pre-K Closing Activity 
 20 Kindergarten Closing Program 
 20 1/2 day for students 
 21 8th Grade Closing Ceremony, 1-3 pm 
 24 Awards Program, Grades 1-7 
 25 Last Day for Enrichment Classes 
 26 Students Last Day, Parents’ Meeting 
 26 4th Quarter Ends (47.5 days) 

*The above dates were accurate at press time. They 
are subject to change.    
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Clean Team Does An 
Awesome Job . . . 

Our custodial staff  does a 
fantastic job keeping our 
campus clean! Can you 
imagine cleaning up after 
600 students and about 75 
adults? Not easy.  

To help us keep our 
campus looking good, we 
ask that parents do not 
purchase or allow their 
children to bring 
chewing gum to school. 
We find it everywhere it 
doesn’t belong, on the 
floor, under desks, stuck on 
lunch trays. UGH!  

Remember: FCWCS is a NO 
GUM campus.  ###

2016 
Our Annual Black History Program 

Friday, February 26th 

FCWCS Warrior Gym 
Time: TBA 

Parents (and Grandparents) Welcomed! 

“Laundry is the 
only thing that 
should be 
separated by 
color.”  
–Author 
Unknown
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Mrs. Theard (extreme left) and a 
student assistant man the doll 
table for the PBS Toy Giveaway 
the last week before the holiday 
break. 

It’s Ugly Sweater Day for Staff  
Members Mrs. Lewis (left) and 
Mrs. Edmond.  

Look what we got! First graders 
show off  their new acquisitions 
from the school’s PBS Team 
(below left). 

Joyful Times @ FCWCS

It’s not truly the 
Holidays until we 
have our Holiday 
Program. Mr. 
Washington and Mrs. 
Baptiste (top photo) 
make last minute 
adjustments before the 
show. 

Vocal music teacher Ms. Jordan instructs her talented young charges.
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Joyful Times @ FCWCS 
More scenes from our Annual Holiday Program

Have you ever eaten an 
insect before? These Pre-K 
students (left) in Ms. 
Singleton’s class have! 
Looks like great fun at 
the Insectarium on Canal 
Street. 

Girl Scouts spend their 
most recent meeting 
making candy (below). 

Thanks Ms. Singleton,  
Mrs. Barnett & Mrs. 
Aziz for sharing your 
photos with the WN. 

My City, My Home. 
The neighborhood 
known as Tremé is a 
great place for a field 
trip to study the culture 
and architecture of  the 
community. Ms. Aziz 
(right) and Warriors 
meet a resident known 
as the "Queen of  
Tremé," a former 
student of  our Fannie 
C. Williams at Valena 
C. Jones School.

The 100 Club for the 2nd Quarter. Group shot of  our second floor scholars with 100 points on 
their Responsibility Tracker. Congratulations Warriors for a job well done (names on pg. 2)!
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2 Q B Honors  
3.0 - 3.4 GPA 

Class of  2027 
1. Eric Everett 
2. Daniel Fleming 
3. London Fleming 
4. Robin Hulitt 
5. Rashad Jackson 
6. Daniel Marshall 
7. Lyric O’Connor 
8. Danielle Oliver 
9. Bobby Perkins 
10. Joseph Smith 
11. Sarayah Turner 
12. Shiloh Washington 
13. Tony Williams 
14. Joy Gordon 
15. Trintee Moliere 
16. Graciela Nunez 
17. St. Charles Pearson 
18. Jaquisha Sawyer 
19. Brionne Simmons 
20. Jamai Simmons 
21. Jamal Simmons 
22. Trinti Smallwood 
23. Kanigh Wells 
24. Jamal Wilson 

Class of  2026 
1. Laniyah Armstrong 
2. Deshawné Cornelius 
3. Sanai Durel 
4. Lyric Faulkins 
5. Lloydell Ferrand 
6. Mi’kale Gorbernado 
7. Da’rion Hall 
8. Sariah Hall 
9. Karrel Jones 
10. Kevionna Matthews 

Class of  2025 
1. Mysha Dainkeh 
2. Corey Hawthorne 
3. Ke’myra Hill 
4. Amyrie Jarreau 
5. Rashad Reddick 
6. Jahsir Williams 
7. Tamia Wright 

Class of  2024 
1. Anthony Brock 
2. Anirea Edwards 
3. Angel Foley 
4. Amarius Lazard 
5. Lawrence Lucas 
6. Reagan McKinnis 
7. Treyvon Moliere 
8. James Raiford 
9. Shelby Stigler 
10. Brandi Tardy 
11. Jaylyn Tyler 

Class of  2023 
1. Antione Banks 
2. Jerome Brown 
3. Jaylin Clark 
4. Aaliyah Cockerham 
5. Naja Haley 
6. Kerrielle Hubbard 
7. Jaliel Jackson 
8. Nadiah Jefferson 
9. Iyana Jones 
10. Cameron Smith 
11. Jeffrey Wilson 

Class of  2022 
1. Tyrin Batiste 
2. Imani Davis 
3. Darvell Hall 
4. Hayley Jones 
5. Leona Mayberry 

Class of  2021 
1. Montrell Banks 
2. Taejah Breaux 
3. Dameion Butler 
4. Oluchi Emukah 
5. Mya Evans 
6. Kayla Manning 
7. Diamond Smith 
8. Ra’ven Washington 

Class of  2020 
1. Channing Armour 
2. Jaleel Bowman 
3. Cierra Brown 
4. Kodey Cooper 
5. Robert Lewis 
6. Efenity McDonald 
7. Lynell Renard 
8. Kamryn Simon 
9. Jonathan Smallwood 
10. Lyric Williams

School Choice Week - January 24 - 30, 2016 
We’re so glad you’ve chosen us!

America’s Top 5 Cities for School Choice 
2015 

1. New Orleans   2. Washington, D.C.  3. Denver 
4.    Indianapolis   5. Columbus

      January 2016 
Parents . . .   

We’re saving a seat for all our current students for the 
2016-2017 school year. Registration documents will be sent 
home later in this school year. Return them as requested. 
                     –Principal/CEO Batiste 

Parents of  8th 
Graders . . .  

Time is getting 
short to make a 
decision about 
2016-2017. Where 
will your child 
attend 9th grade? 

Still need help 
making an 
informed choice? 
Visit the 2016 
Schools Expo.

School Expo - Saturday, February 13, 2016 from  
10 am to 2 pm at the SUPERDOME.



Mission Statement of  
 Fannie C. Williams Charter School 

The mission of  Fannie C. Williams School 
is to achieve the highest academic success 
through collaboration of  staff, parents, 
and community. ###

                                           Warrior News January 2016

504.469.1277 
 Do you have questions or concerns about transportation? 

Wells Transportation 
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Did you buy a computer or 
tablet for the holidays? 
Cox Offering 
Discounted Internet 
for families with children 
receiving free school lunch! 

Eligible customers will 
receive: 
• Fast, affordable High Speed 

Internet service for only 
$9.95 a month 

• No deposit required 
• No contracts to sign 
• No installation or modem 

rental fees. 

To see if  you’re eligible, visit 
Connect2Compete.org/
Cox or call 1-855-222-3252 
today.  ###

-12-

Free Smoke Detectors 
Available from NOFD 

To get a free smoke 
detector call 

504.685.4714 

Assistance can be found at . . .  
HomeworkLA.org

Parents of  Car Riders, Please 
Be Reminded . . .  

Students will NOT be allowed to 
leave the campus to walk to a parked 
vehicle on Bullard or Dwyer. 

Warriors are always . . .  

PROMPT 
POLITE 
PREPARED and  
PRODUCTIVE! 

We follow the 4Ps each and 
every day!!!

See you Wed., Feb. 17th @ 
 6 p.m. 

http://HomeworkLA.org
http://HomeworkLA.org

